
 
 

 
 

Babb Elementary School 
 Board Report 

December 18, 2023 
 
 
K-2 Classroom: JoAnn Powell 
 
Babb Elementary had 100% Parent Teacher Conferences in November. We also had a great 
turnout for our Family Thanksgiving Dinner/Lunch. Parents and Guardians sure enjoyed eating 
lunch with their child/children to celebrate Thanksgiving.  
 
K-6 Began practice for their annual Christmas Play. Students got their parts and are practicing 
their songs. We had our first attendance incentive on Friday, November 17, 2023. Students 
went to the movie, Paw Patrol, in Cut Bank. Students, staff, and parent volunteers enjoyed the 
incentive. Buster the Bus visited our school and taught the students about bus safety. Our math 
consultant, Mary Buck, visited our school and worked with the students on enrichment 
activities.  
 
 K-2 has been focusing on SEL (Social Emotional Learning). We are talking about why feelings 
are important and how to spread kindness with positive words. K-1 made welcome back cards 
for our custodian, Savannah, after returning from maternity leave. Kindergarten is continuing to 
learn letters of the alphabet along with counting how many syllables are in a word. First grade is 
learning their long vowels and are reading and writing simple sentences. In math, Kindergarten 
wrapped up the month with learning about two-dimensional and 3-dimensional shapes. First 
grade is continuing to learn sums and differences to 10.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



3-6 Classroom: Suzanne Augare 
 
We had a lot going on in our classroom in November.  Besides our normal academics, we had 
Buster the Bus visit us.  The students were given a review on the bus rules. Next, we had 2 
rangers from Yellowstone Park visit our classroom.  They taught the students about volcanos and 
the animals in Yellowstone Park. It was very interesting. Also, Western Native Voice came out 
and gave winter hats to all of the students. We really appreciated that. For our first quarter 
attendance trip we went to Cut Bank to see a movie. Lastly, we have been busy practicing for our 
Christmas Play.  It is coming along very well. 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
October 1-30, 2023 
 
 
Total enrollment: 24

K 92.72% 
1st 81.78% 
3rd  79.68% 
4th 87.51% 
5th.         81.44% 
6th 90.46% 
 
Total: 86.15% 
 
Staff Attendance- 
Certified  93.30% 
Classified 81.80% 


